Mr Ross Perot 8 June 82

Dear Ross,

The second draft of The Bull and the Peacock will be mailed to you in a couple of days. It isn't perfect yet but I hope you'll agree it's a big step forward.

I would be most grateful if the following people could read the manuscript and make motes:-

Marget, Paul & Ruthie, Bill & Haily, Coburn, Ron Davis, Schwebach, Glenn Jackson, Joe Poche, Merv Stauffer, TJ Marquez, Fon Walter, Tom Luce, John Howell, Bill Gayden, Keane Taylor, Reza.

You might want to add Mitch Hart and Tim Reardon. And if there are other people who you think might make useful comments x please include them too. With the manuscript I will send a few notes to the readers indicating what they should look out for.

If you could let me have addresses I will send copies, or in some cases satracts, to the following people:-

Rich Gallagher & Kathy, Bob Young, Ken Lenz, John Carlen, Julian Kanauch, Dick Douglas, Omni International, Roger Staubach, Ganerals Huyser and Ghast.

I will also be sending copies or extracts to Coelz, Sullivan, Precht, Naas, Pat Sculley, Ralph Boulware, James Lobello, Mark Ginsberg, Bob Sorenson, Al Jordan, and Dr Razmara.

Please call me when your people have done their reading, so I can arrange to come visit you again. Meanwhile, would you send me a list of the people from whom you have releases so I can deal with the remainder?

I have arranged for the 1983 American Booksellers Association convention to be held in Dallas, to save you a plane fare.

Yours ever,

Ken Follett.